
 

 

 
The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Copiers and Managed Print Services was released by the State 
of Colorado on October 2, 2018. The RFP is scheduled to close on Thursday, January 17, 2019 
at 1:00 p.m. Mountain Time and is number RFP-NP-18-001. 
 
The Solicitation is now available to download online at Colorado VSS: 
https://codpa-vss.cloud.cgifederal.com/webapp/PRDVSS2X1/AltSelfService 
 
Instructions for accessing the RFP: 
 

1. From the Home Page, click the button on the left-hand side called "Public Access." 
2. In the Keyword Search box, type 2019000066, then click the "Go" button. 
3. Click on the "Details" button under the Solicitation. The RFP and all associated 

documents can then be located under the Attachments tab. 
 
All Addendum's will also be posted and available to download at the same location. If assistance 
is needed to download, please call the Colorado Helpline at (303) 866-6464. 
 
The purpose of this Request for Proposals is to establish Master Agreements with qualified offerors to 
provide Copiers and Managed Print Services for all Participating States. The objective of this RFP is to 
obtain best value, and in some cases achieve more favorable pricing, than are obtainable by an 
individual state or local government agency because of the collective volume of potential purchases by 
numerous state and local government entities. It is intended that the State’s goal is to reduce print; 
therefore, as prints are reduced the cost for prints will remain the same. 
 
The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Vendor 
Information page at https://www.naspovaluepoint.org/solicitation-information/. 
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